
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2021-M-060 

 

Subject: Annual Report – Temagami South Lagoon 

Agenda Date: April 15, 2021 

Attachments:   Annual Report prepared by OCWA 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receives the Annual Report for the Temagami South Lagoon for the 
year ended December 31, 2020. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
On March 31, 2021, the annual report for the Temagami South Lagoon was received from OCWA.  This 
report is expected to be more robust than the report for the south lagoon given the additional requirements 
that was placed on this lagoon by the Ministry of Environment, Conservation and Parks with the amended 
ECA that was signed on April 30, 2020. 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 


